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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB4085 relates to the job qualifications and salary limits 

for the role of the state’s Chief Information Officer (CIO), a position that is appointed by the 

Governor.  The measure eliminates all statutory salary restrictions and eligibility requirements 

related to this role and removes the requirement that the CIO also serve as the Secretary of 

Information Technology and Telecommunications.   

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure removes certain salary and eligibility requirement guidelines related to the Chief 

Information Officer.  No direct revenue or fiscal impact is anticipatred. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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